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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Hawaiian Big-Band Kahulanui is Coming to Morris 
 
MORRIS, Minnesota (April 7, 2017)—The 2016–17 University of Minnesota, Morris Performing Arts Series 
concludes with Kahulanui on Saturday, April 22. The band will perform at 7:30 p.m. in the Student Center’s Edson 
Auditorium. 
 
Kahulanui—“the big dance”—draws its inspiration from 1920s and 30s Hawaiian Swing. A tradition passed down 
through three generations of the Naipo family, Kahulanui will strum up memories of the past and appreciation for 
cultural diversity in the present through its classic Hawaiian music. 
 
Tickets are available for purchase online, by phone and mail, or in person at the Office of Student Activities. For 
tickets and more information, please visit tickets.umn.edu or call 320-589-6077. 
 
This presentation is supported by the Arts Midwest Touring Fund, a program of Arts Midwest that is funded by the 
National Endowment for the Arts, with additional contributions from the Minnesota State Arts Board and the Crane 
Group. 
 
View this story electronically.  
 
Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students 
to grow intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A 
renewable and sustainable educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for 
lifelong learning, for work world flexibility in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at 
morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.  
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